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The National Nurse Practitioner Residency and Fellowship Training Consortium (NNPRFTC) DBA 

“The Consortium for Advanced Practice Providers” is recognized by the United State Department of 

Education as the accrediting agency for postgraduate nurse practitioner and joint nurse 

practitioner/physician assistant/associate training programs in the US.  In keeping with the 

regulations of the United States Department of Education, the following are the accreditation 

actions taken by the Consortium’s Accreditation Commission at its November 14, 2024 

Accreditation Commission meeting. 

 
ACCREDITATION ACTIONS: 
 
Award Accreditation – The term for accreditation is for three years  
AltaMed Health Services Corporation 
Nurse Practitioner Fellowship Training Program 
6601 Rugby Ave #300, Huntington Park, CA 90255 
Michael Granados, MD – Fellowship Program Director  
Accreditation Action: Approved for initial accreditation for 3 years to November 14, 2027 
Next Accreditation Activity: Program Annual Report, October 31, 2025 
Next Comprehensive Site Visit: Summer 2027 
 
 
Award Re-Accreditation – The term for re-accreditation is for five years  
Community Health Center, Inc. 
Family Nurse Practitioner Residency Program  
675 Main Street, Middletown, CT 06457 
Garrett Matlick, DNP, MPH, APRN, FNP-BC, PMHNP-BC; Clinical Program Director 
Accreditation Action: Approved for re-accreditation for 5 years to November 14, 2029 
Next Accreditation Activity: Program Annual Report, October 31, 2025  
Next Comprehensive Site Visit: Summer 2029 
 
Award Re-Accreditation – The term for re-accreditation is for five years  
Community Health Center, Inc. 
Psychiatric Mental Health Nurse Practitioner Residency Program  
675 Main Street, Middletown, CT 06457 
Garrett Matlick, DNP, MPH, APRN, FNP-BC, PMHNP-BC; Clinical Program Director 
Accreditation Action: Approved for accreditation for 5 years to November 14, 2029 
Next Accreditation Activity: Program Annual Report, October 31, 2025  
Next Comprehensive Site Visit: Summer 2029 
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The Consortium for Advanced Practice Providers Policies and Procedures manual is also available 
on the website:   https://www.apppostgradtraining.com/accreditation/policies-procedures/   
 
If you require any further information, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely 

 
 

Kerry Bamrick, MBA                                                                                                                           

Executive Director                                                                                                                                           

Consortium for Advanced Practice Providers 
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